
 

 

Lakes Estate Renewal Forum Meeting – 25th March 2021 

 

The second meeting of the Lakes Estate Renewal Forum (LERF) meeting will take place on Thursday 25th 

March at 6pm via zoom. The LERF supports residents to engage with the Council to decide on the 

priorities that need addressing on the estate especially around regeneration, renewal and 

community improvement. Come and hear the latest plans and how you can be a part of shaping 

this new forum 

The link for those wishing to attend is: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89168220071?pwd=S2p5VXlSbnBiaFc0ZlNaODlBbHk4dz09 

Meeting ID: 891 6822 0071 

Passcode: 688468 

 

We are looking for four residents and a business representative to join the LERF, who have an interest in 

regeneration and renewal, and who are willing to commit to attending meetings and represent residents 

from the Lakes Estate. If you are interested in becoming a member of the LERF, please contact us via 

email regeneration@milton-keynes.gov.uk to express your interest by 12noon on Wednesday 24th March. 

In the meeting you will have two minutes to talk about why you are interested in the role. 

The agenda for the meeting is enclosed and along with the Terms of Reference for the Forum which will 

be discussed. Also on the agenda are the member elections and a discussion on priorities for the LERF. 

There will also be a question and answer session before the meeting closes. If you have any questions, 

please ensure that you email them to the email address above by 5pm on Wednesday 24th March. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Steve Hallett 

Chair, Lakes Estate Renewal Forum 
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